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 CISPG	PROFESSIONAL	LEARNING	
All	teachers	and	administrators	are	invited	to	join	us	for	two	days	of	
professional	learning	in	April.	On	April	22,	schools	in	the	“western	
region”	will	welcome	Linda	O’Reilly	from	Vancouver	who	will	share	
her	“Navigator”	tool	designed	to	assist	teachers	in	exploring	and	
planning	the	redesigned	curriculum.	The	workshop	is	offered	to	
teachers	from	Kindergarten	to	grade	5.	Teachers	from	grades	6	–	9	
will	welcome	Andrea	DeSantis	and	Jill	Kitching	from	Holy	Cross	
Regional	School,	one	of	the	BC	Innovation	Schools.	Jill	and	Andrea	
are	currently	working	with	new	ways	of	“communicating	student	
learning”.	On	April	25,	Prince	George	schools	will	join	Linda	O’Reilly	
and	the	“Navigator”	workshop.	Please	see	posters	attached	to	this	
email	for	more	detailed	information.	The	Navigator	program	will	be	
available	to	all	CISPG	educators	free	of	charge	J	

 SPRING	FLING	
The	annual	“Spring	Fling”	will	once	again	take	place	in	Prince	George	
on	Friday,	April	22.	This	day	of	professional	learning	is	offered	by	
Prince	George,	Quesnel,	and	Nechako	Lakes	school	districts.	Please	
check	the	following	for	further	information:	SD	#57	website	or 
http://www.edfling.ca/	

 ABORIGINAL	UNDERSTANDINGS	
Take	a	look	at	the	following	video	by	Dr.	Martin	Brokenleg	
introducing	the	British	Columbia	First	Nations	Principles	of	Learning	
and	the	application	of	these	concepts	to	Canadian	education:	
https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=2Z4Bn44giR8	

 THE	2	SISTERS	WEBSITE	AND	ONLINE	SEMINARS:		
Check	out	this	link	for	professional	learning	seminars	offered	by	the	
authors	of	Daily	5	and	Café: 
https://www.thedailycafe.com/workshops/10000	
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WELCOME BACK! 
Welcome back to the final 
term of the year. In the next 
few months, we will continue 
to share our learning and begin 
to plan for the upcoming school 
year. In April, we have two 
very exciting sessions planned 
for the “western” and Prince 
George regions. Please see the 
links for more information. 
 
If you have borrowed resources 
from CISPG, please return 
them at your convenience so 
that the materials can be 
made available to others. Many 
thanks! 
 
These Learning Updates can be 
found on the cispg.ca website 
under the tab “curriculum”. 
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